From: Reg Mclean 
Sent: 31 December 2015 15:30
To: Planning
Subject: Objections to planning application 15/01540/F

Dear Sir/Madam

Will you please accept in the attachment to this email, our objections to the planning application for the demolition of St Georges Chapel and erection of 4 dwellings in Round Close Road, Adderbury

We are the owner/occupiers of 14 Round Close Road.

Yours sincerely

Dr Reginald J McLean & Mrs Janice McLean
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